
Date : 3/31/2023 1:46:33 PM
From : "Alphonse Talarico" 
To : "Paul Dulberg" 
Subject : Re: Payment
 
Dear Mr. Dulberg,
The expected amount has not yet been received.
Maybe you should call your bank for status.
Thank you,
Alphonse A. Talarico
707 Skokie Boulevard #600
Northbrook, Illinois 60022
3128081410
From: Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 8:56 AM
To: Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: Payment 
 
Thank you!

From: Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 8:52 AM
To: Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Subject: Re: Payment 
 
Dear Mr Talarico,

I have submitted the second half of the payment, in the amount of $6,000.00.

The expected delivery date is 03/30/2023.

Thank You,
Paul

> On Mar 22, 2023, at 11:50 AM, Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net> wrote:
> 
> Dear Mr Talarico,
> 
> I have submitted a check request to the bank in the amount of $6,000.00.
> 
> The estimated delivery date is 03/28/2023.
> 
> I will submit the second half of the payment for attorney fees tomorrow.
> 
> Thank You,
> Paul


